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5th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Coultershaw Heritage Site 
 
Elm Class have been given the opportunity to visit the Coultershaw Heritage Site at Coultershaw Bridge on 
Thursday 21st March to see it working, learn about the local history and consolidate our recent learning 
about rivers. The children will be taking part in four different workshops during their visit to do with beam 
pump and its history.  
 
We can do shuttle runs in the minibus from school over to Coultershaw Bridge, leaving school at 
approximately 9.40am and transporting the children back at 2.30pm; arriving back in time for the end of 
the school day.  
 
The children will need a packed lunch (if you pay for your child’s hot meal this will need to be cancelled) 
no glass bottles or fizzy drinks. Forest school clothes must be worn.  Pocket money will not be required. 
 
To enable this trip to go ahead we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8 per child to cover the cost 
of the workshops. By paying the contribution via MCAS, this is accepted as consent for your child to attend 
this trip. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Emily Stedman 

Elm Class Teacher   
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